
2024 HOLIDAY BASKET EVENT
JUST 3 WEEKS AWAY!!

We are just around the corner from this year's
annual holiday basket giveaway, and we really need

your help!
We are still accepting corporate and individual

donations, so if you have them, please drop off or
mail any donations, and we are still accepting

donations online through the website:
www.losojosdelafamilia.org

AND We are looking for anyone interested in
volunteering to assemble or delivery baskets.

If you are interested in volunteering, please email
Jonathan at jonathang@cginm.com, or call him at

505-228-9551.
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